
 

 

 
 
 
High School Graduates and Parents,  

We are extremely proud of our high school graduates and would like to celebrate their 
accomplishment as a church family.  Our Graduate Recognition Sunday is May 18 at 10:30am.  
We would love all our graduates to participate.  During the service we will honor each graduate 
with a video slide show and be presenting them with a Bible.   

 
May 18th:  GRADUATE RECOGNITION SUNDAY (sanctuary)  

10:15am Graduates meet in the sanctuary and sit together near the front. 
10:30am Graduate Recognition Service begins 

 

3 things we need from each participating graduate by May 12th  
1) Complete and return the enclosed Graduate Information form. 
2) Provide the church with 12-15 pictures of the graduate to be used in the 

graduate recognition video slideshow presentation.  Please select a variety of 

pictures showing the graduate at different ages, their involvement in various 
school/church/sports/community functions, and other memorable moments in life.  
Include 1 baby picture and 1 senior year picture in the selection.  Pictures can either be 
digital copies saved on a thumb drive or physical copies which I will scan.  Please put 
them in an envelope marked with the graduate’s name.    

3) Record a parent’s audio message for the video slideshow presentation.  To 

add a special element to the presentation we ask each family to record a short audio 
message (approximately 1 minute total for the entire recording) congratulating their 
graduate.  The message will play during your graduate’s slideshow.  To ensure the best 
quality, we record this message digitally at the church.   We highly encourage parents to 
write out this message prior to coming for the recording. 

a. Please contact Adam to schedule a time to record                       
(Email: aroberts@scottlake.org, phone (863) 644-6444, or text (863) 
944-0711) 

 
 
Adam Roberts 

 
 
 
 

         Minister to Students 

mailto:aroberts@scottlake.org

